ANGLOPHONE WEST SCHOOL DISTRICT

T T e L e S e -

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT
1135 Prospect Street « Fredericton, New Brunswick E3B 3B9 + www.asd-w.nbed.nb.ca

June 30, 2017

Education has always been an important part of my life and contributed to why | entered this
profession 22 years ago. During this time, | have had many educational leadership opportunities.
A new chapter in my professional career will start on August 28, 2017, as | have accepted to be
Acting Principal of Summerhill Street Elementary School for a period of two years. With this, |
will be taking a leave of absence from my position as Superintendent of Schools of Anglophone

West School District (ASD-W).

Remembering my experience as a School Administrator in the past, | see this as a great short-
term opportunity to reconnect with education at the school level. | am excited to work closely
with students and school staff and contribute directly to student learning.

I've been a Superintendent for seven years and together, with a Director team, have provided
direction and expectations for schools and staff. Accepting an Acting Principal role will now give
me a chance to experience first-hand the impact of how we have shaped ASD-W since its

inception five years ago.

As Superintendent, I've had the wonderful opportunity to meet educational and community
leaders. I've witnessed dedicated individuals who care deeply about kids and share my passion

for student learning.

| wish to express my appreciation to the ASD-W District Education Council for its significant
support in empowering me as the Superintendent of Schools. | have worked with many
wonderful people who have offered their support to me in various ways over the years. While
too numerous to name, please accept my heartfelt appreciation and gratitude.

I look forward to contributing to ASD-W in my new leadership capacity.

Sincerely,

N d .
David McTimaoney
Superintendent of Schools
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